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January Be-Attitude – Be-Tolerant 
 
January 5 – The district PBIS (Positive Behavior Intervention Support) team met. Each building team 
gave an update of the work they have been doing.    
 
January 6-21 – STAR testing window for K-4. 
 
January 8 

 Joe Leschisin, Bruce Mohns and Pat Schroeder met to discuss playground at the new elementary. 
 District Safety meeting with Joe Leschisin, Officer Kuffel, Mitch Breed, Tom Spanel and Patricia 

Schroeder.  
 
January 9 – Second Friday Count.  Enrollment at the elementary is 443 students. The enrollment in 
January 2014 was 450. 
 
January 12 – The Elementary PBIS Team met.  We worked on creating behavior lesson plans (Cool 
Tools).   
 
January 14 – Navigation Team Meeting 
 
January 22 – End of Second Quarter 

Early Release (PLCs, Fourth Grade ELA Training and Elementary PBIS Team Meeting) 
 
January 23 – In-service.  Topics include Educator Effectiveness, Safety Update, PBIS Update, Mid Year 
SLO work and grade level team meetings.  

Upcoming Events 
January 27  School Improvement Team Meeting 
January 29  Playground Meeting  
February 2  CESA 11 Principal Meeting 
February 6  Community Polka Dance at the elementary 
February 11  NAEP Testing – Fourth Grade 
February 12  Parent-Teacher Conferences 
February 13  Mrs. Brion’s fourth grade class visit to Knapp Haven Nursing Home 
February 18  SWIS Training 
February 20  CESA 11 PBIS Training 
February 26  All Aboard Registration 
February 27  No School. In-service 


